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Hangar Talk
Serving airplane builders, restorers, pilots, & airplane lovers in Western Michigan

Experimental Aircraft Association Chapter 211

Meeting Friday, April 2, 2021, 7:00pm
"AQP for GA - Trying to Bend the Fatal Accident Rate in the USA"

Ottawa Executive Airport (Z98) 5923 Byron Rd., Zeeland, MI 49464
Doors open at 6:15pm.  Coffee, Water, Cookies available.  Meeting starts at 7:00pm.

     The speaker for our April meeting will be the affable, fun-
loving, pilot from Georgia, Dan Gryder.  A pilot for 42 years
and CFI for 40 years, Dan is a now retired Delta Air Lines
Captain typed in DC-3, DC-3TP, DC-9, MD-88, CE-500 series,
MU-300, BE-400, B-757, B-767, B-777.  Dan is currently
instructing in all GA planes, single, twin, multi, tailwheel.
radial, turbo prop, and jet.  He also is widely recognized from
his popular YouTube Channel, Probable Cause.

       Dan’s interactive and unscripted program, titled "AQP
for GA - Trying to Bend the Fatal Accident Rate in the USA”,
will likely utilize  a volunteer from the audience to help illustrate the theme of the evening.  There may be a guitar or banjo
involved, with 60 minutes of music, explanation and airplanes.  Each person will leave having seen something that they have
never seen before, making it an evening you’re sure to remember!

We are expecting a large turnout at this meeting, so, to help us better plan,
please send a quick email to EAA Chapter 211 President, Mark Lynn

at mlynn@emiliaair.com to let us know you will be there.
Please share this newsletter with all your aviation friends!

mailto:mlynn@emiliaair.com
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Young Eagles Coordinator
Warren Roosen 231-750-7399
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Treasurer’s Report
We want to thank all of you who have have recently shown your support of

EAA Chapter 211 by joining, or renewing your membership.  Joining, or
renewing) now means your membership will be effective through May of 2022!

Join Today!
Dues for EAA Chapter 211 are as little as $25,

Unless you want to pay more. Some people do, just to support the Chapter!
*If you are a student, you may join at no cost.

If you join now, your membership will last until May 31, 2022!

To join, click on the link below and fill out the form that opens up.
(Those renewing can use the same link to update any changes to their information.)

At the end you will be asked to select the membership level at which you
wish to join and click submit. The Membership Levels are:

Student Level $0 - (18 yrs and under) Free newsletters by email
and access to all events, but no voting rights.

Eagle Level $25 - Free newsletters by email, access to all events and voting
rights.

Airman Level $50 - All the benefits of the Eagle level, plus you will receive a
free Official Membership Roster and a special name badge that attaches by
magnet instead of a pin.

Ace Level $100 - All the benefits of the Airman level, plus you will receive a
certificate for a special portrait session of you and your airplane by
professional photographer, Dale R. Hagen.

Hope to see you Friday, April 2nd!
Please Invite a friend, and remember to please send

Chapter 211 President, Mark Lynn an email
at mlynn@emiliaair.com to let us know you

will be there.

Finely, make out a check for the appropriate amount and
give it to Dale Hagen at the meeting, or send it to:

EAA Chapter 211
Grand Haven Memorial Airpark

16446 Comstock St
Grand Haven MI 49417

https://airtable.com/shrhtjVTXOGtLiVPq
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